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SECOND CIRCULAR
7TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM 

DYNAMICS OF GAME ANIMALS POPULATIONS IN NORTHERN EUROPE 

24 – 28 September 2018, Petrozavodsk, Republic of Karelia, Russia

DEAR COLLEAGUES!

Thank you for your interest in our symposium. In this circular, you will find the information about accommodation in Petrozavodsk, excursions and the registration fee, as well as the rules for submitting articles.

Accommodation
In Petrozavodsk, you can stay in one of the hotels or hostels of the city, choosing the suitable option for you on the Internet.
Also, you can take an advantage of the special offer from "Frigate" and "Piter Inn" hotels for the participants of our symposium. These proposals are presented in the attached files "Special Proposal_Frigate" and "Special Proposal_Piter Inn".
Excursions
The tourist firm "Karelika" offers several excursions to incredibly beautiful places and main sights of Karelia near Petrozavodsk, information about which you can find in the attached file "Excursions". Please also consider the SPECIAL OFFER FROM THE ORGANIZING COMMITTEE included in this file.
Registration Fee

We remind you that the registration fee includes the information package, proceedings, ice-breaking party and coffee-breaks. The regular registration fee is EUR 100, and the reduced registration fee (for students) is EUR 50.

The registration fee must be paid before July 31, 2018, by bank transfer to the account of LLC "Karelika". When paying, be sure to indicate for which conference the fee is paid and for whom (please, indicate the name and city of the sender). The requisites for the transfer of the registration fee are in the attached file "Registration Fee_Requisites".
Articles
The scientific articles on the reports of the symposium will be published in a special issue of the peer review journal "Game Management Issues". The reviewing of manuscripts would take a certain time, and the issue should be published in 2018. So the manuscripts should be sent electronically before August 31, 2018, to the Symposium address (Symposium_2018@mail.ru), and NOT during the registration as previously planned.
The manuscripts should be prepared in accordance with the journal rules: http://www.rgazu.ru/db/vestohotoved/pravila.pdf.

We draw your attention to the fact that the volume of the articles submitted to the special symposium issue should not exceed 6 pages (Word, size: 12, spacing: 1.5).

You can publish articles prepared according to the requirements of the journal in English.
If you are citing a work written in a non-Latin script, the reference must be transliterated into the English alphabet.
Program of the Symposium will be sent in the next information letter.
Sincerely, the organizers of the symposium
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